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            Being the best you can be. 

Dates for your diary: 

 

 Tues 11th January to  Tues 8th February                      KS1 Magical Maths Club. 

 Thurs 13th Jan to Thurs 10th February                         KS2 Magical Maths Club. 

 Friday 14th January                                                          Year 5 Spring Term Swimming  begins. 

Tuesday 18th January                                                       Year 6 SATs zoom meeting (times to be confirmed) 

Wednesday 2nd  February                                              Years 5 & 6 “A” Football League Willenhall E-Act 

 Friday 4th February                                                         National Number Day— Dress up (related to numbers) 

Tuesday 8th February                                                      Class 4D Wolverhampton Art Gallery 

 Wed 9th & Thurs 10th February                                    Years 5 & 6  Swimming Gala —Willenhall 

 Wednesday 16th February                                              Willenhall “B” League Football 

 Thursday 17th February                                                  Reception & Year 6 heights and weights. 

 Thursday 17th February                                                    Break up for Half Term. (18.2.22– teacher training day) 

 Monday 28th February                                                    Back to school.  

Monday 28th February to Mon 7th March                   Book Fair 

 Wednesday 2nd March                                                    Willenhall “A” League Football 

 Tuesday 8th March                                                           Year 3 Dudley Canal Trust—Trip 

 Friday 8th April                                                                  End of Spring Term 

 Monday 25th April                                                            Back to School— Summer Term. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Well done to all the children who have been “Insisting on Excellence” this week.  This is the value we are focusing on this 

half term; children trying their best, improving their writing, taking on a challenge and being excellent role models around 

school.  Please ask your child what they have done to demonstrate this value.  The Reception classes had a go at Samba 

dancing this week and learnt the routines and followed the rhythm brilliantly!  

COVID 19 update- As we anticipated,  there have been a number of positive cases in school this week.  Thank you to all par-

ents/ carers who are encouraging your child to carry out daily lateral flow tests if your child is identified as a contact.   Staff 

and visitors to school will continue to wear masks in communal areas  and school will continue to follow government advice 

and advice from public health Walsall.  Please don’t hesitate to contact the school office if you have any further questions.  

CLASSCHARTS- Great news! 96% of all our families are now using Classcharts.  Please contact the school office if you are 

need assistance to use Classcharts . 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Sugars 
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                    Our Fibbersley Stars from this week. 

                                 Well done to... 

RL Jaxon & Callen 2I Sophia & Nectarie-Nicolae 4S Tyler & Abby  

RH Lexie & Elliot 2H Evelyn 5L Maria & Jack 

RA Beauden & Aiden 3D Cody & Sienna 5R Theo & Christian 

1B Rihaan & Amelia 3G Lily-mae & Jaxon 5X Harry & Avneet 

1C Summer & Aakash 3M Cecee & Mason 6H Katelyn & K-C 

1W Avayah & Noah 4D Lucas-James & Ava  6B Ravnoor & Roop 

2B Felix & Kayden 4P Lily H & Darcy  6M Mason & Victor 

    All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday. 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                           RA  92.5%                    1B  93.7%                        2B   93.2%                      3G  95.7%  

 

                                                             4P  90.5%                          5X  95.5%                          6B  98.2% 

 

Excellent attendance is 96% or better. 

Please ensure children have the correct kit in school on P.E days 

  RA        Tuesday       RH  Thursday      RL   Friday 
  Yr1        Monday & Friday 
  Yr2       Tuesday & Thursday 
  Yr3        3M & 3G  Tuesday & Wednesday  3D Monday & Tuesday 
  Yr4       Thursday & Friday 
  Yr5       Wednesday & Friday 
   Yr6        Wednesday 
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Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office every morning of their absence to record it. 

Please state their name, class number and the reason for absence.  Please do not send absence message via class 

charts.  Thank you. 

Reminder 

Please remember we are a ‘nut free’ school. No nuts of any kind are allowed as snacks. 

This is to  ensure our pupils with nut allergies are kept safe.  

Thank you for your understanding. 

Radio station FPA is back! 

Broadcasting throughout Fibbersley Park Academy, Radio Station FPA is our weekly radio show. Produced 

by the Creative Arts Team and year 5 Arts Ambassadors, each show features fascinating school news, in-

depth interviews, special WOW moments, exciting competitions and much much more! To listen to our 

episodes, please visit our school website: 

https://www.fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk/radio-station-fpa/ 

Tune in, enjoy.. And have a Fibbersley-tastic day! 

Friday 4th February is National Number Day 

We’re asking the children to dress up (related to numbers).   

Ideas include dressing up as a dice, playing cards, a calculator, the number of their favourite football player or wearing birthday 

badges.  

You will receive a letter with further details about the day from Miss Reynolds. 
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Walsall College will be running FREE five week family maths and English courses for adults to help children aged 3 - 10 
use maths and/or English in a fun way! 

 The courses will be held at our Hawbush Campus every Thursday from 13th January with our English sessions taking 
place from 9.30am – 12pm, while our maths sessions run from 12.30pm – 3pm. 

 You can decide to do either the maths or English courses, or even both. 

                                                 Whilst meeting new people, you will be able to learn how to: 

 

 

 

 

 

          These courses are for any adults responsible for children such as carers, parents or grandparents. 

               To register your interest for one or both sessions, call Lynda Whitebeard on 01922 657068. 

 Our Hawbush Campus is located at: Walsall College, Hawbush Campus, Beeches Road, Walsall, WS3 1HB 

*Build maths and/or English into everyday activities at home 

Gain confidence and develop maths and/or English skills in a fun 
way 

  
*Create activities relating to numbers, shapes or your children’s favourite book 

Produce games and activities to be played with your children 


